
From: Good Sinse LLC
To: CED AMCO Enforcement (CED sponsored)
Subject: AM19-1668
Date: Thursday, November 7, 2019 11:37:34 AM

To Whom It May Concern,

We are requesting to appear before the board and be heard regarding the Notice of Violation AM19-1668.

Regards,

GoodSinse, LLC
2604 Davis Road
Fairbanks, Alaska 99709
Phone: 907-347-7689

mailto:goodsinse@yahoo.com
mailto:amco.enforcement@alaska.gov


Notice of Violation

Date: License #/Type:

Licensee: Address:

DBA: AMCO Case #:

Note: This is not an accusation or a criminal complaint.

Alcohol & Marijuana Control Office
ATTN: Enforcement 
550 W. 7th Ave, Suite 1600 
Anchorage, Alaska  99501
amco.enforcement@alaska.gov

Issuing Investigator:  Received by: 

SIGNATURE: SIGNATURE:

Delivered VIA: Date:

     USPS Article#

11/1/19 Standard Marijuana Cultivation Facilities

GOODSINSE, LLC 2604 Davis Road, Fairbanks, AK 99705

On 10/29/2019 AMCO Enforcement received four separate complaints from Fairbanks Police Officer Doug Welborn, an anonymous concerned
private citizen, the Surgery Center of Fairbanks and Alaska State Trooper Sergeant Aaron Mobley of a strong odor of marijuana being detected on
Davis Road between Peger Road and University Avenue in Fairbanks. The concerned citizen reported first detecting the odor of marijuana after her
children complained about the smell when she picked them up at the Open Arms Lutheran Child Development Center at 2980 Davis Road on
10/28/2019.

I responded to the area to investigate along with State of Alaska Department of Environmental Conservation (DEC)- Division of Air Quality personnel.
I detected a strong odor of marijuana in the 2000 block of Davis Road. I detected a strong odor of marijuana in the parking lot of the Laborers Union
Local 942 at 2740 Davis Road and in the parking lot of the Surgery Center of Fairbanks at 2310 Peger Road. After checking the perimeters of all
nearby licensed marijuana cultivation facilities I traced the source of the odor back to the GOODSINSE, LLC standard marijuana cultivation facility at
2604 Davis Road.

At the lot where GOODSINSE, LLC is located I detected a strong odor of marijuana emanating from the exhaust vents facing Davis Road, the
Surgery Center of Fairbanks and the Laborers Union Local 942. It is approximately 500 ft. line of sight from the Local 942 parking lot and
approximately 800 ft. from the Surgery Center of Fairbanks parking lot the GOODSINSE LLC cultivation facility.

Your attention is directed to:

3 AAC 306.430: Restricted Access Area
(c) A marijuana cultivation facility shall ensure that any marijuana at the marijuana cultivation facility

(2) does not emit an odor that is detectable by the public from outside the cultivation facility except as specifically allowed by a local government
approval.

GOODSINSE, LLC  AM19-1668
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